
TOWN OF GREENSBORO  

TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

    July 19, 2018 

 

In Attendance:  Mayor Noon, Commissioners Mackey, DeSimone, Wake and Reichart, Jeannette 

DeLude, Amber Korell, Cpl. Ray, Sam Geib, Bill Lesmerises 

                              

Public: Cheryl Jones, Rick Faust 

 

A special meeting was held this Monday on the annexation of the Solar Project north of Town. 

Mayor Noon, Comm.Desimone, Reichart, Mackey, Town Manager Jeannette DeLude, David 

Kibler and Cheryl Jones were in attendance. No decision was made at the meeting. 

 

As previously announced Commissioner Williamson resigned last month; the council decided to 

appoint Mr. Nick Wake to the Council.  

 

Comm. Reichart made a motion to appoint Nick Wake as a Commissioner on the Town Council  

; Comm; Mackey seconded the motion. All approved.  

 

Mayor Noon stated Comm. Wake would serve as commissioner until November 2019 when he 

can run for election if he chooses to do so.  

 

Mayor Noon swore in Nick Wake as Town Commissioner. 

 

Mayor Noon swore in Sam Geib as Town Clerk II. 

 

Jeannette introduced Bill Lesmerises as our new public works employee.  

 

Jeannette presented Amber Korell with her plaque and pin for completing the Certificate 

Municipal Clerk program with the IIMC.  

 

 

Wheeler Drive: 

Jeannette got quotes to repair the roadway like we did last time and it costs the same; $1,500.00. 

This fix lasted us about 2 years.  

 

Comm. Mackey made a motion to repair Wheeler Drive; Comm. Reichart seconded the motion. 

All approved.  

 

Signs:  

Jeannette received a quote from Tom Ober for a lighted and a non-lighted sign the difference 

between the two are about $300.00. The council discussed where they would put the sign in town 

and decided to make a decision at the next meeting in regards to sign purchase and placement.  

 

 

GVFC: Rick Faust 



Rescue truck is back in service 

 

Carnival was a success again this year! Good turnout for fireworks.  

 

Thank you to Mike and Kevin for helping out at carnival. 

 

Next event will be our Truck/Tractor Pull on August 4th at 6pm.  

 

 

Town Manager: See Report 

 

 

Town Remarks: 

Mayor Noon, Comm. DeSimone and Jeannette won’t be at the next town council meeting.  

 

Comm. DeSimone stated that the carnival was very nice and well organized.  

 

Comm. Wake stated he is very excited and honored to be up here and looks forward to 

participating for the next and bringing something new to the table. 

 

Mayor Noon stated there are lots of new things going on in Greensboro and our next big event is 

the Parks Board Lighting of the City. 

 

Entered executive session at 7:34pm 

Mayor Noon, Comm. Reich art, Comm. Mackey, Comm. DeSimone, Comm. Wake and Jeannette 

Delude 

The council discussed proposals on the contract negotiations in regards to the solar fields. No 

decisions were made. 

Executive session was adjourned at 754pm 

Entered into regular meeting 7:55pm 

Meeting adjourned 7:55pm 

Respectfully Prepared by 

Amber Korell 


